
November 5, 1956

Mr. T. E. Bean
General Manager
Royal Festival Hall
London, S. E. 1

Dear Mr. Bean:

The Museum of Modern Art has 
asked me to send you a print of a photograph 
included in 'The Family of Man As I do not 
have the negative at hand, 1 am sending you 
under separate covera copy of my book Mother 
and Child'' from which the picture came and in 
which it is included.

I sincerely hope this will serve
your purpose.

Sincerely,


